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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2020  

 w/c 6th July - Stay and 
Play sessions for Yrs 2 to 5 

 13th July - Sports Week 

 17th July - Leavers’ Lunch 
for whole school 

 17th July - Year 6 Leavers’ 
Picnic 

 17th July - School closes 
for Summer Holidays at 
2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

After the success of Stay and Play this week we intend running them again 
next week.  We will be running these sessions exactly as we have done this 
week, the only change is that Year 2 and Year 3 will get to meet their new 
teachers.  We will assume that the same children will be coming again next 
week.  If you are not intending your child to come again next week or if you 
would like your child to come for the first time please contact the school 
office by phone or email. 

Stay and Play 
JavaScript must be enabled.  
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Year 6 Leavers’ Plans 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation, we cannot do the usual leavers’ 
activities for Class 6 pupils.  This is a real shame, we are genuinely upset 
about this, and I know the children are too.  In order to ensure that we do 
celebrate the end of the year for Class 6 and give them some kind of posi-
tive send off, I am planning a few different things.   
 

Firstly, I would like to invite all the Y6 children to a socially distanced picnic 
on the last afternoon of term - Friday, 17th July.  My plan is that the chil-
dren turn up at 1pm, with their own food and drink, and we sit in a large 
circle on the school field, listen to music and chat/catch up.   
Secondly, I would like to invite the children to bring a t-shirt to sign on that 
last day. They will also need to bring their own pen.  We will lay the t-shirts 
on the floor and give each child the opportunity to sign their classmates’      
t-shirt over the course of the afternoon.   
Thirdly, I am creating an online leavers’ website with memories and photos 
- thank you to the parents who have already emailed some pics of their 
child when they were younger.  If you would like to send some and haven’t 
already, my email is a.amesbury@carltonminiottacademy.org.  If you don’t 
wish your child to appear in any pictures, you must let me know as soon as 
possible please.   
 

The site will be private to our class and only be accessible using the link that 
I give you, please don’t share the link on social media.   
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   
Many thanks, Mrs. Amesbury. 

MSA Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisory Assistant to work on a       
Tuesday to Friday between 12.15 and 1.15pm, beginning from Tuesday 1st 
September 2020.   

If you are interested in applying then please see our school website for fur-
ther details or contact the school office for more information.  The closing 
date for applications is Tuesday 7th July 2020 at 4pm.  

Sports Week  
Please see the attached Poster containing all the relevant details of our 
Sports Week which starts on Monday 13th July.  
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Music Lessons with Mrs Jameson 
We are really pleased to say we will be able to restart Music lessons with 
Mrs Jameson from September.  If you would be interested in your child 
learning Piano, Ukulele or Violin either individually or in group please would 
you email the school office with the name and year group of your child, the 
instrument you would like them to learn and whether you wish to have indi-
vidual or group lessons.  Once we have approximate numbers we will be 
able to send you details of cost and you will be able to confirm whether you 
still want a place. 

More information can be found on the school website:- 

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

This week we have received information from the Government regarding 
the re-opening of schools in September.  Over the next few weeks I will be 
looking at the measures we need to put in place and how this will work in 
school.  It is our intention to bring all the children back to school, however 
staggered starts and endings to the school day will remain.   

I will write to you before the start of the new term with further details 

Information for September 

Leavers Lunch - Friday 17th July 
We would like to invite our children, who are in school, to join us for our 
Leavers’ Lunch which has been chosen by our Year 6 children.  They have 
voted on Pizza and Chocolate Krispie as the main dishes.  The other usual op-
tions will also be available. 

Next week a booking form and further information will be sent out to you for 
your children to make their choices.  Please note this will obviously be a 
change to the menu choices already on ParentPay for this day.  You will still 
need to book your child’s meal on ParentPay as normal by making any choice 
and then this will be amended on receipt of your completed booking form. 
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